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 Parthenon Club Holding  
Evaluation Workshop  

The Parthenon club is holding an Evaluation Workshop 
September 13, 6:30 - 8:00 pm (Central). Area Director Teresa 
A. Dunbar states, “The workshop is being conducted to help 
speakers by providing a thorough evaluation on their speeches. 
Also, the workshop will guide the evaluator on giving effective 
evaluations.”  Anyone wanting to give a speech and receive 
feedback, learn to give effective speech evaluations, or prepare 
for the upcoming speech contests should contact Teresa 
Dunbar at dunbar123@yahoo.com to request the meeting link. 
This club reports they love visitors and welcome any 
suggestions to make them even better.  

 

Officer Training 

Follow the link to find information on officer training that takes 
place before the end of the month deadline.  
Club Officer Training Round 1 Makeup Session - Northern 
Division - Toastmasters - Northeast Ohio (district10.org) 
"Districts must train club officers twice per year.  
First Training: Between June 1 and August 31 
Second Training: Between November 1 and February 28 
Clubs with officers attending training receive credit toward the 
training goal in the Distinguished Club Program. In order for 
clubs to receive credit, the District's Program Quality Director 
must record the training information online at District Central 
under the Club Officer Training Report. Record the training 
information online 
by: October 31 for 
June through August 
training period. May 
31 for November 
through February 
training period." 
~www.Toastmasters.org 

 

 

The Morning Cup 
Celebrated 5th 

Anniversary 
The club hosted an event called 
“Take the Fifth!” at 7:30 a.m. 
(Eastern) August 18, at Vienna 
Coffeehouse in Maryville, TN. 
They recently began meeting in 
person again while continuing to 
include distant members via 
Zoom. The club shared food and 
coffee, as well as a speech from 
former District 63 Director Kim 
Santan of Chattanooga, who 
spoke at the launch five years 
ago. 

Virtual Convention 

  
Keep up with District 63 on your favorite platform. 
Email: district63communication@gmail.com 
Website: https://d63.toastmastersdistricts.org 
Facebook: District 63 Toastmasters 
Twitter: District 63 TM 
LinkedIn: District Sixty-Three 
YouTube: Toastmasters D63 

Download the 
newsletter to see 
more information 

on the 2nd page.  
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Help Wanted 
Jason Cook is serving as the 
Club Prospecting Chair this 
year in conjunction with Dean 
Phillips and Ahmad Gilliam. 
Jason is looking for someone in 
Johnson City and someone in 
Knoxville to help him identify 
new leads for clubs in these 
areas. Please send suggestions 
to him at jrock917@gmail.com. 
Our goal is to provide resources 
to improve public speaking 
abilities and develop leadership 
skills. 
 


